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The comment period needs to be extended and much more info needed about the very large
expansion of this gravel pit. There are many concerns, including extensive truck traffic in Hoback
Canyon and Bondurant, dust and noise and light pollution for the surrounding, growing community
and wildlife in the BTNF.


